
From: Barbara Bosco <barbarabosco@comcast.net>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 10:09 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: barbara bosco <barbarabosco@comcast.net> 
Subject: Please reject ALL upcoming rate increases for Liberty 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I have been a resident in Pelham New Hampshire for five years and had Liberty Utilities since day one. I 
don’t understand the continued rate increases. We’re already enduring huge increases for energy from 
liberty utilities, compared to other companies and it just seems to be getting worse. They need to learn 
how to better manage their company and their negotiations for energy/distribution fees. Why should the 
consumer continue to take on a burden when they’re managed so inefficiently? Please reject their 
request for increased fees this coming July, please reject the request for automatic increases over the 
next two years, as well as reject their request for retroactive payments if any increase is approved after 
July 1st. 
Please stand up for the consumer as we can’t afford to pay these exorbitant rates. 
Thank you. 
 
Barbara Bosco 
Pelham NH 
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